TO: ALL COMPANY I, 502 July 10, 1974

IT IS WITH REGRET THAT WE INFORM YOU OF THE
SERIOQUS ILLNESS OF WILLARD PURDY OF COMPANY I, 502.

ON JUNE 17, BILL, WHO IS THE OPERATOR OF OUR
COMPANY I HOSPITALITY ROOM, WAS STRICKEN WITH A
SEVERE HEART ATTACK WHILE ON HIS JOB. DURING THE
EARLY STAGES OF HIS SEIZURE, HIS HEART STOPPED TWO TIMES.
HE WAS RELEASED FROM THE HOSPITAL ON JULY 6 AND WILL BE
CONFINED AT HOME FOR AT LEAST SEVERAL MOMNTHS.

CARDS AND LETTERS FROM HIS WAR-TIME BUDDIES, WITH
WORDS OF ENCOURAGEMENT WILL BE GREATLY APPRECIATED BY
BILL, WHOSE ADDRESS IS:

WILLARD PURDY
268 LAWRENCE STREET
EDWARDSVILLE, PENNSYLVANIA

WE KNOW ALL GOOD SCREAMING EAGLES WILL LET HIM
KNOW THAT HE IS IN OUR THOUGHTS AND PRAYERS.

ROBERT J. HARTZELL
313 WENTZ ST.,
TIFFIN, OHIO 44883




